Junior Amber Karley, right, provides information to students about "Amber's Angels," an organization dedicated to supporting children affected by cystic fibrosis, cancer, and asthma during the Christmas Holidays. The project of Beta Alpha Sigma Sorority and Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity collected gifts for those children.  Also Campus Ministry’s Angel Tree project bought toys and clothes for over 100 children through Seguin Youth Services and the Seguin Activity Center. BSU collected three large laundry baskets of food for the Christian Cupboard, the Society of Physics students collected 50 pounds of cans, and MASA also collected food and made Thanksgiving baskets to give away in the community.  (Photo by Ryan Brown)
News

December Graduates – A few reminders as you prepare for the Dec. 19 graduation:
1. Exit counseling is a graduation requirement for all Stafford and Perkins Loans. On Nov. 23 letters were mailed to all December graduates who had any loan while attending TLU requesting that the graduate complete exit counseling.  So look for you letter from the financial aid office and complete the counseling requirement by Friday December 11th. If you do not have the letter, please call the financial aid office at ext. 8075 or come by and we can give you a copy.

2. Due to the number of graduates and the limited amount of seating in Jackson Auditorium, each graduate will be given 12 tickets to share with family and invited guests. These tickets may be picked up in the TLU Bookstore.

It’s not too late to register for a new course –SPAN 279: Spanish in the Community, a course that Prof. Brenci Patiño will be offering in the spring.  This course includes a community-service learning component with a week of work in Honduras.  Students can get three foreign language credit hours for the course. For more information contact Prof. Patiño at bpatino@tlu.edu. 

 Can you handle it?  The 7th Annual Polar Bulldog Swim is Thursday, Dec. 10 at 3 p.m. at the TLU pool. How tough are you? How brave are you? How crazy are you? The weather prediction is for 57 degrees and sunny – but the water temperature will only be about 50 degrees!  
Swim across the pool and earn your badge of honor – free Polar Bulldog T-shirts to the first 75 participants to swim it!!  Hot showers, Hot chocolate and Christmas cookies will be there to warm you after your swim.

Be a part of a TLU tradition!
